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November 27, 1991 

Letter No. : 91-112 TO: All County Welfare Directors 
All County Administrative Officers 
All County Medi-Cal Specialists/Liaisons 

SUBJECT: VERIFICATION OF MEDI-CAL ELIGIBILITY 

In the past, the Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch (MEB) answered telephone  
requests for eligibility verification from the State Victims of Crime  
Program. The MEB is undergoing budgetary and staffing reductions and is now  
unable to respond to these requests. MEB has begun referring these calls to  
the local county welfare departments for assistance. 

Medi-Cal Eligibility Manual, Procedures Section 14D will be amended to  
include the State Victims of Crime Program for purposes of verification of  
Medi-Cal eligibility. 

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 

Frank S. Martucci, Chief  
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch 


